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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we are approaching the new school year, it is a good time to remind parents about uniform expectations which is 

an important aspect of our school culture.  

At Lidget Green, we believe that a school uniform is not just about appearance but also about fostering a sense of 

community and equality among our pupils. It promotes a cohesive and focused learning environment, and we 

appreciate your support in ensuring that our pupils follow the uniform policy.  

School uniform is; 

● Blue logo jumper or cardigan. 

● White polo shirt 

● Grey school trousers, skirt or school dress. Leggings or jeans are not permitted.  

● Black school shoes or boots.  

● Blue checked dresses can be worn in the summer term. 

PE uniform 

● Red polo shirt 

● Navy blue tracksuit/ navy blue sweatshirt and jogging bottoms. These should be plain and without 

logos.  

● Dark trainers e.g black or dark grey. Coloured trainers should not be worn.  

Jewellery and accessories.  

● No jewellery is allowed with P.E. uniform. Children may wear plain stud earrings and a wrist watch on days 

when they are not doing P.E.  

● Other jewellery should not be worn and hairbands, bobbles etc should be plain blue or black. 

 

Below is a full list of uniforms and where you can buy items from. Natasha who supplies school uniforms has a 

special offer on and a voucher with £4 off when you spend £30.  
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Your sincerely,  

Mrs Woffendin 

Mrs. L. Woffendin 

Headteacher 
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